
     

 

 

           January 2025, COMMUNITY SERVICES BOARD REPORT 

 

Our CEAP team is ready to start processing applications. Mount Pleasant office 

has over 600 applications at this time. Plus they receive many daily.  

 

                             Our CSBG team continues signing families up for TOPS.  

 

 

Our Reentry Pilot program is making great process. 

 

  

                                    

The small food pantry in the Mount Pleasant office is doing GREAT! Clients that 

come in are very grateful to have soups, noodles, can foods that they can make 

a warm meal. We donated over 20 boxes of food with turkeys for Christmas  

If you would like to donate or have a collection box, please contact the Mount 

Pleasant office at 903-717-7400. 

THE COMMUNITY SERVICES DEPARTMENT WILL CONTINUE 

STRIVING TO MEET THE MANY GOALS WE FACE FOR 2025 


